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Waranga Rail Trail 
Project Update - July 2024 

Works on the Rushworth section of the Waranga Rail Trail project are progressing. 
Several soft spots were encountered along the path alignment, so construction of the 
path was put on hold while these were rectified (image below). Path drainage 
improvements were also completed at the same time. 

Contractor, Earthworks Civil & Construction (ECC) expect to complete the following 
activities over the next few weeks:  

• Installation of the geofabric layer, rock sub-base and base, for the Asphalt path. 

• Commence construction of the Bendigo - Murchison Road crossing 

Council has also asked ECC to undertake drainage improvement works at the High 
Street end of the Rail Trail.  

Work on the Rushworth section of the Waranga Rail Trail is now 
scheduled to be completed early September 2024. 

Council have also advertised the construction tender for the remainder 
of the Waranga Rail Trail works, including the repair of 6 x bridges and 
installation of 10km of gravel trail to Channel Inlet Road 

Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan the QR Code 


